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Dahooja,  

Spring is upon us, almost. It is nice to see the sunshine and more light during the day. 

Dressing in layers is a great idea as the mornings are still cold here at Parkland, but the 

afternoons are warm. To ensure that clothes that are taken off go home with your chil-

dren, please make sure that their names are on everything. We also have lots of clothes 

available if something gets lost or forgotten and don’t forget to have your child check the 

lost and found if they are missing something. 

Parkland Winter Games are coming to an end. We have had a great time playing outside 

and inside. There has been real team spirit and sportsmanship throughout the school. We 

will have our wrap up activity and closing ceremony on Friday, March 15. 

Some other highlights from the term have been skiing at Troll, and the boys basketball 

team winning first place in the district. A big thank you to Ms. Dougherty and Mr. Hen-

derson for spending so much time with the team developing their skills. Their efforts paid 

off. We can also be very proud of the sportsmanship and team work the players showed 

towards each other and the other teams they played. 

We are also engaged in our Creative/Strategic Challenge which will end with the K/1/2s 

creating Leprechaun traps, the 2/3/4/5s creating homes and buildings out of lego and the 

6/7s creating furniture out of cardboard. Thank you to everyone who donated cardboard 

and other pieces to help us be creative and strategic. 

I hope that everyone has a refreshing and fun Spring Break! 

If your child is going to be away, please let us know. You can email your teacher, send a 

Remind message, call the school and leave a voicemail or email me at 

suesaip@sd28.bc.ca. 

Please contact me if you have any questions or concerns. 

Mrs. Saip 

Please take a look at our Calendar of Events on Page 6 for important dates! 
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Congratulations to the 

Boys Basketball Team!! 
For placing 1st place this year ! 

This is the first time in over 20 years that we have 

had our name on the plaque for 1st place!  

Special thanks to Ms. Dougherty and Mr. Henderson 

for coaching !! 
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